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BOARD MEMBERS DEPARTING

Two of our board members are departing to
new opportunities! (Left to Right): Elba
Torres Ornelas & Michael Wilkinson.

INIFAC was made better buy your
contributions and efforts. We sincerely
thank you both for the work you have done
and will continue to do for the world of
facilitation. THANK YOU!

JANUARY RECAP

INIFAC has gone through some exciting
changes in this past month. We have five
new board members, a brand-new
website www.Inifac.org, and we are
updating our marketing strategy (See,
new newsletter!).

NEW BOARD MEMBERS

We would like to welcome INIFAC's new
board members! (Left to right): Hedvig
Mosvall, Sasi Kumar, Diana Gurwicz, Dave
Treshansky, Deadra Welcome

Each with unique backgrounds,
experiences, and energy to help INIFAC
achieve our strategic goals. Over the next
few weeks we will be releasing their bios
so you can get to know them!

OUR STRATEGY

As always, We advance mastery in
facilitation that help individuals, groups,
and organizations around the world
achieve collaborative results."

In the coming months we will aim to
boost our influence within our cohort and
grow as an organization. Be on the
lookout for meetings, events, and
facilitation connections posted on
Facebook and LinkedIn.
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